
From: Hawkes, Trevor
To: MeetingClerk
Subject: FW: Please vote "NO" on changing the zoning for the Foster Road site.
Date: Tuesday, August 6, 2024 9:08:33 AM

Public comment for item 7B
 
From: winer707@comcast.net <winer707@comcast.net> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 6, 2024 6:40 AM
To: Hawkes, Trevor <trevor.hawkes@countyofnapa.org>
Cc: Brigit <Brigitfavia@sbcglobal.net>
Subject: Please vote "NO" on changing the zoning for the Foster Road site.
 

[External Email - Use Caution]

Hello Trevor,
 
I walk my boxer, Homer, on Foster Road at least 3 days per week along with dozens of other
neighbors and it would a travesty to see this gateway to Napa developed into more housing. 
Nothing in the Housing Element plan points to the need for greedy developers to upzone this
beautiful pastoral, agricultural land so they can build high end housing.  The Housing Element
clearly states that the only housing this town needs is low to moderate income housing for all
of the transitory workers flooding our highways each morning.  Napa Oaks was stopped for
some of the same reasons, now it’s time to stop this project.   Please vote “NO” on changing
the zoning for the Foster Road site.
 
Thank you,
 
Keith Lindstrom
275 Casswall St
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